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Coughlin Ann

From: Gloria Halper <losninos6@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 11:02 PM

To: SRULES Exhibits

Subject: HB2927

It is time that Oregon join the National Popular Vote compact. Please pass HB2927 as is and not 
pass SB 825. We do not have to have outside money coming in telling us what we Oregonians need 
to do, as was the case with 97.  
The electoral college was an idea that made sense when it was created. It is no longer needed. It is 
creating Presidential campaigns that revolve around a few battleground states. That is not how our 
future Presidents should be elected.  
One Person One Vote. 
 
Thank You 
gloria haloer 
N. Portland, Or 
 
 Please use my new email address: losninos6@gmail.com 


